
 
 

 

 
 

Annual General Meeting of the Company 
 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the International Society of Ultrasound in Obstetrics 
and Gynecology will take place at 09:50 AM on Saturday 16 September 2017 in Hall A, 
Austria Center Vienna (Internationales Amtssitz- und Konferenzzentrum Wien), Bruno-
Kreisky-Platz 1, A-1220 Vienna, Austria during the 27th World Congress on Ultrasound in 
Obstetrics and Gynecology.   
 
All ISUOG members are invited to attend. 
 
The Society wishes to notify its members of the following matters in advance: 
 
1. The annual accounts and minutes of the last AGM in Rome are available for ISUOG 

members at the Society’s website (www.isuog.org/Membership/AGM/), or by email on 
request (info@isuog.org).  Members will be asked to approve the minutes at the AGM in 
Vienna.  Any comments should be made in writing to the Secretariat before 
Wednesday, 30th August 2017. 

 
2. The following Trustees of the Company will be retiring by rotation at the AGM: 

Alain Gagnon 
George Yeo 
Daniela Prayer 
Katia Bilardo 
Laurent Salomon 

 
3. The following appointments/re-appointments to the Board are proposed to the members 

for approval at the meeting: 
Katia Bilardo 
Laurent Salomon 
George Yeo 
Daniela Prayer 
 

The full agenda for the Annual General Meeting is now available at 
www.isuog.org/Membership/AGM/. Any queries relating to any matter contained in 

this notice may be addressed to Sarah Johnson, Chief Executive Officer, the ISUOG 
Secretariat, 122 Freston Road, London W10 6TR, UK or alternatively by email: 

info@isuog.org  
 

 
 

To register for the 27th World Congress on Ultrasound in Obstetrics and Gynecology 
that will be held in Rome from 25-28 September 2016 please go to   

                      http://www.isuog.org/WorldCongress/2017/Registration/ 
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